## <u>Sustainability Study – Bath Middle School</u> <u>Stakeholder Presentation</u>

The District Education Council (DEC) for Anglophone West School District is currently engaged in a sustainability study on Bath Middle School. As a part of the study and in compliance with Provincial Policy 409: Multi-year Infrastructure Planning, Section 6.5.4, stakeholders are invited to present to the DEC in a public forum.

This meeting (Public Meeting #2) will occur at the Bath Middle School on <u>Thursday, February 12, 2015, at 6:30PM.</u>

To help prepare an agenda for this meeting, we are asking for registration to occur no later than 1 week in advance (February 5, 2015). Registrations can be sent to:

Carol Clark-Caterini, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

Email - carol.clark-caterini@gnb.ca

Fax - 506-444-5264

Mail - 1135 Prospect Street, Fredericton, NB, E3B-3B9

Phone - 506-444-4034

## Please use this form to register

Name of Group:	
Name of Individual(s) Presenting:	
Phone Number of Presenter:	
Email of Presenter:	
Time Needed for Presentation:	
Technology Required:	
Other Relevant Information:	

Please Note: In an effort to organize an appropriate agenda with manageable timelines, we may need to review the amount of time requested and adjust accordingly.

Written statements are also accepted via email, fax, electronic discussion board or mail. Please visit www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca for more information.